
THANK YOU from the Council for Older Adults in Niagara County for entering 
the 2020 COA Virtual Photo Contest! Your pictures inspired us!  This year’s 

entries were filled with beauty, humor and awesome creativity!   
Special thanks to our judges from the Castellani Art Museum, Communication 

Studies Dept. at Niagara University and HANCI. Thank YOU to 
 Complete Senior Care– PACE for their generous prize donation.   

All pictures can be viewed on the Facebook page of the  
Health Association of Niagara County, Inc. – HANCI.  Be sure to like our page to 

get info on our next contest!  Happy Holidays! 
 

The COA is a program of the HANCI and funded by the Niagara County Office for the Aging.  For 
more info about the COA or HANCI, call coordinator Monica Barner at 285-8224, Ext. 215 



THANK YOU! 


